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June 3  -  2/3 Grade Jet Boat Trip 
 

June 7  -  The Dragon is Back! 
     All School PBS Celebration & BBQ 
 

June 8  -  PBS Play Day -  AM 
     Kindergarten Graduation 1pm 
       
June 9  -  Last Day of School 
     10:00am Awards Assembly  
     5th Grade Moving on Ceremony & Slide Show 
     Picnic Lunch 
 
   SUMMER SCHOOL STARTS AUGUST 2, 2010 
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Parents, 
Please complete the Free and Reduced Lunch Application 
that you received in the mail and return it to the office by 
Friday, June 4, 2010.  Completing this application helps our 
school to continue to offer meals at no charge.  If you have 
any questions, please call the Three Rivers Food 
Service Department at 541-476-4183. 



 

Williams Elementary 
Summer School Program 

 
Where: Williams Elementary School 
When: Starting August 2 through August 19, 2010 
Time: 8:30am - 1:30pm 
 

♦  Includes Breakfast and Lunch 
♦  Academic Enrichment Classes 
♦  Accelerated Reading Program 
♦  PE and other Activities, including the garden class. 
♦  Field Trips 
 

Please call Mindi in the office at 541-846-7224 for more information.  If 
you are interested in signing your student up for Summer School Classes 
please complete this form and return to the school office so we may con-
tact you regarding summer school classes as it gets closer to August. 
 
________________________________  _________________ 
Student Name       Grade in 2010-2011 
 
_____________________________ ______________________ 
Summer Address     Summer Phone Number 

 
***Parents to Provide Transportation*** 
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Williams Elementary School Vision 
Statement 

 
Williams Elementary School is committed 
to creating a nurturing environment in 

which each child is encouraged to  
become a life long learner 
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Dear Students and Parents, 
It has been a wonderful school year here at Williams Elementary! 
Students have worked hard to achieve our district’s goals of using 
PBS in all situations throughout their school day.  The staff at 
Williams Elementary would like to thank all of you for your 
positive re-enforcement of Being Safe, Respectful, and 
Responsible.  We look forward to seeing most of you back in the 
fall.  Remember to check the district website at 
www.threerivers.k12.or.us for any changes to the calendar that 
may happen over the summer.  The school office hours will 
continue until June 18, 2010 and will be closed until August 9, 
2010.  Have a safe and wonderful summer!  Thank you Williams 
Elementary Parents and Students for all you have achieved this 
year! 
 
Sincerely, 
The Staff at Williams Elementary 


